?3‘.% North Yorkshire
\=2/¥ County Council

The Planning Inspectorate Michael Reynolds

Business and Environmental Services
By Email: East Block
TeesCCPP@pins.gsi.gov.uk County Hall

Racecourse Lane

Northallerton

DL?7 8AD
Our Ref: Michael Reynolds
Your Ref: ENO10082 Tel: 01609 523253
Date: 6 December 2017 Email:

michael.reynolds@northyorks.gov.uk

Dear Sirs
Planning Act 2008 (As Amended) - Section 55

Application by Sembcorp Utilities (UK} Limited for an Order granting Development Consent for the
Tees CCPP

Adequacy of Consultation Request

Thank you for consulting the North Yorkshire County Council regarding the Adequacy of the
Applicant’s consultation.

We can confirm that we are satisfied with the level of consultation that the County Council has
received. We understand the applicant to have met all statutory requirements.

As a neighbouring Authority we have been consulted to a satisfactory level. At points during the
consultation process various County Council service areas have requested that the contact is
maintained as the application progresses and County Council input is needed in relation to
Highways, Minerals and Waste Management and Ecological matters in particular.

This request remains and we look forward to receiving this as the application progresses.

Yours faithfully

er {Infrastructure)





